
 

FAMILY INFORMATION NEWSLETTER        September 23, 2024 
 

WASHINGTON RECOGNITON PROGRAM – Centerville School was recognized for achievement 
for the whole school for the 2022 – 2023 school year. We received this recognition because of 
the great stride in improving outcomes for ALL students by closing gaps and showing 
tremendous growth and achievement. Congratulations to our students, our families, and our 
staff for providing excellent educational opportunities.  Small Town Pride, Big Time Excellence! 
 

STATE TESTING RECOGNITION ASSEMBLY – We will celebrate students who passed the 
state assessment last year on Wednesday, Sept. 25 at 8:00 AM during our September 
Awards Assembly. Join us as we celebrate our dedicated learners. 
 

SCHOOL WEBSITE – Have you visited www.centervilleschool.org? We have valuable information 
available at your fingertips: policies, calendar, lunch menu, behavior health contact links, suicide 
prevention contact links, complaint procedures, and more available 24/7. 
 

VOLLEYBALL – The Lady Tigers have their first home volleyball game against Trout Lake 
TODAY at 5:00 in the Tiger Dome. Come cheer on the team. The Tigers then have an away 
game at Bickleton on Wednesday, Sept. 25. Go get ‘em Ladies! 

 

FOOTBALL – The 7th and 8th grade boys played at Walter Strom last week and head to 
Highland this week. Great job representing the Tigers on the field. We are proud of you. 

 

REGULAR BOARD MEETING – Centerville School Board has changed their September Board 
Meeting to Thursday, October 3 at 6:00 in the District office (East portable).  
 

SEPTEMBER AWARDS ASSEMBLY – We will honor our September Character 
Trait of the Month: Leadership on Wednesday at 8:00 AM. Join us to celebrate 
students with leadership character traits: gets along with others, kind and 
respectful, organized, frontrunner, involved in activities and, committed 
to success. Congratulations: Teal M., Ellen H., Emily H., David O., Reagen R., Alex B., 
Joelle H., Kipton R., and Nate C. Come and celebrate our leaders! 
 

LUNCH ACCOUNTS – National School Lunch Program policy prevents us from allowing students 
to charge to their meal accounts. Please keep your child’s account current. You can check your 
meal account balance online at www.centervilleschool.org, parent drop down, skyward access, 
food service. If you don’t have log in information, please reach out to Mrs. Musser. 
 

ARTIST IN RESIDENCE – We welcome Artist Sandra Choate from Monkey Shines as our fall Artist In 
Residence. This week the students get to make a mosaic with Mrs. Choate. Look for action shots on 
the PTC FaceBook page.  
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
Centerville School District does not discriminate in any programs or activities on the basis of sex, race, creed, religion, color, national origin, 
age, veteran or military status, sexual orientation, gender expression or identity, disability, or the use of a trained dog guide or service animal 
and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups.  
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